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Celebrations
This half term in Nuthatch Nursery, we will looking at
celebrations. We will be exploring different festivals
celebrated at this time of year, including Halloween,

Bonfire Night, Diwali and Christmas. We will be looking
at how different people and religions celebrate

different events. 

Talk about remembering people. If you do something in
remembrance of a person, you do it as a way of showing that you
want to remember them and that you respect them. Perhaps
attend a remembrance day service or go to visit a war memorial to
look at the poppies. 
Read a story about the Christmas nativity and the birth of baby
Jesus. Perhaps visit the local library to choose some Christmas
books to read. 
Make your own Rangoli patterns to support the celebration of
Diwali, a Hindu celebration. You could do these with chalk on the
ground, using paint or using colouring pens. 

Ideas for extending learning at home:

 


